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Mr. John F, O'Leary, Director
Directorate of Licensing

Office of Regulation
U.S. Atomic Energy Commission
Washington, DC 20545

Dear Mr. O'Leary:

In the Matter of the Applications of

Tennessee Valley Authority
))

Docket Nos. 50-390

Our latest examination of the status of construction of the

Watts Bar Nuclear Plant has led to revisions in the schedules

for completion of this plant. Accordingly, we are advising

you that the following are the current expected fuel loading

dates for this plant:

Fuel Lod

Unit I
Unit 2

June 1978
March 1979

Very truly yours,

J. E. Gilleland

Assistant to the Manager of Power

CC: Mr. J. Worley
Westinghouse Electric Corporation

PWR Systems Division
P.O. Box 355

Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15230


